Katrina Martinez

From: Ava Hopkinson

Sent: Friday, May 27, 2022 1:02 PM
To: COB_mail

Subject: Wage Adjustment ltem
Hello,

On behalf of CRAO Lab employees, | agree with Supervisor’s Heinz proposal to give higher raises/cost-of-living
adjustments across the workforce.

It will be nice to have an increase in salary to help us and our fellow workers to pay higher cost of living expenses due to
inflation.

[t will also increase happiness and morale at work.

Thank you for considering this proposal.

Respectfully,

Ava Hopkinson

WW Chemist

Phone #: (520)724-6055

Regional Waste Water Reclamation Department
Pima County, CRAO Lab

2955 W Calle Agua Nueva,

Tucson, AZ 85745

CLERK'S NOTE:
COPY TO SUPERVISORS
COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR
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